Picture Days Drive Through

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On October 8th and 9th, we will have picture day. Parents will drive through behind the old cafeteria. Students
will get off of their vehicle and take their picture in the old cafeteria. Students will have their temperature
taken. Students with a temperature of higher than 100.4 will not be allowed to take a picture. The students
will walk back to their vehicles. Parents will exit the drive through. The schedule is below:

Thursday, October 8 (for families with siblings only):

families will come based on last name in aiphalgetica[ prder

8 am to 9 am- Atkins-Grammer through Gomez
9 am to 10 am- Gonzalez through Luna Montano
10 am to 11 am- Madrigal through Pina Nunez
11 am to 12 pm- Platas-Verdin
Friday, October 9:

8 am to 9 am- Grades TK-2
9 am to 10 am- Grades 3-4
10 am to 11 am- Grades 5-6
11 am to 12 pm- Grades 7-8




